
 
 

We have a date for our PHHS Class of 1971! 

  

As all of you know, these are unprecedented times, and we want as many people as 

possible to come to the Reunion in a safe environment. Keeping this in mind, we 

decided to have the reunion in 2022.  

  

The new date is: 

• Date: Saturday, May 21, 2022 

• Place: Singing Hills Resort-El Cajon, California 

• An invitation and pricing, (In the range of $70-$80 will be available October 1st. If 

you would like to reserve a guest room at the resort now, the rates are: $179/$189 

 

The link to reserve is:  
https://reservations.travelclick.com/17372?groupID=3254207#/guestsandrooms  Registration information will be posted on Facebook and available on February 15, 2022. 
 

Individuals can also call the Sycuan Reservations line at 1-619-445-6002 and mention 

they are with Patrick Henry High School Class of '71 Reunion to receive the 

discounted rate. 
 

We plan to have it outdoors, and also are planning to have some golf tee times available 

for Friday, May 20. More information to follow. 

 

The link to our Facebook page is: https://www.facebook.com/groups/221682247868261 
 

 Our dedicated committee is actually updating our database person by person. That 

takes hours of donated time!  If you know of, or are in touch with any other graduates 

please send their contact information to: phhssan71@gmail.com 

We are very excited to see as many people as possible there! 
 


